
September 10, 1971

Dear Mr. Spriggs: In November' of this year, the
Johnson Publishing Company will 

be moving into a new building in the Chicago Loop. We will want to 
include in the building works by Black artists, and we will need to 
contact good artists from all over the country fio invite them to sub­
mit slides of their work for consideration by the Art Selection 
Committee.

Could you assist us and the 
artists by providing us with the names and addresses of artists of 
exceptional talent in the New York area? We would appreciate your 
assistance.

Very truly yours,

Hoyt W. Fuller 
Managing Editor

Mr. Edward Spriggs 
hcudio Museum of Harlem 
2J33 Filch Avenue
New York, New York
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